
Rules Committee, 

I strongly support HB2927--without amendments and NO ballot referral. I believe that joining the 

National Popular Vote Compact would mean that Oregon would matter to national politics. Oregon 

currently has two roles: Being taken for granted and that as an ATM machine. HB2927 ends those 

dual roles. Candidates would come to us asking for our support. Our issues would be heard. 

HB2927 does NOT need ballot referral--You were elected to make decisions, so please do it. Thank 

you. 

Blaine Kelly  
b_kelly@frontier.com  
404 Main Ave  
La Grande, Oregon 97850 
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